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               Utility After Hour Emergences Call 919-934-9411 

              Town Manager  Brent Taylor  

Our Town Officials 

 

Mayor Cheryl Oliver 

Mayor Pro-Tem Jackie Lacy 

Councilmember Byron McAllister  

Councilmember Joe Scarboro 

Councilmember Ann Williams 

Town Manager Brent Taylor 

Interim Town Clerk Sarai Byrd Allen 

Town Attorney Alan “Chip” Hewett 

October Meetings 

Town Council Meeting 

 October 12, 2021 @ 6:00pm 

 Jernigan Building 

 110 E. Anderson Street 

Tourism Committee 

 October 14, 2021 @ 8:30 am 

 Jernigan Building 

 110 E. Anderson Street 

 Historic Properties Committee  

 October 14, 2021 @ 6:00p 

 Jernigan Building 

 110 E. Anderson Street 

Planning Board  

October 25, 2021 @ 6:00 pm 

Jernigan Building 

110 E. Anderson Street 

Visit us at www.selma-nc.com for more details 

                                                                                                                                                     

 

Remembering  

9~11 

2001-2021 



 

TOP 15 THINGS YOU SHOULD NEVER FLUSH  

DOWN YOUR TOILET OR YOUR SINKS 

    HURRICANE SEASON 2021  

RECYCLING DO’S AND DON’TS  

1. COOKING GREASE                                                             

2. BABY WIPES AND WIPES LABELED FLUSHABLE  

3. DIAPERS                                   9. HAIR 

4. DENTAL FLOSS                       10. GUM                                                             

5. PAPER TOWELS                     11. Q—TIPS AND COTTON BALLS                  

6. MEDICATION                         12. PET FISH                          

7. CIGARETTE BUTTS                13. FOOD                   

8. KITTY LITTER                          14. BLEACH  

                                           15. FEMININE HYGIENE PRODUCTS 

Please post this chart on your refrigerator or near your trash receptacle.  

It is important to follow this chart!!  If one item is placed in the truck that is not     
recyclable, the entire truck load is rejected.  Then, it is all sent to the land fill. 

This also increases the cost of collection!!!   


